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SLH Registered Nurses Vote Overwhelmingly to 

Reject Sutter Lakeside Management’s Proposed 

Takeaways and Authorize Additional Strikes,  

if Necessary, to Win a Fair Contract ! 
 

The CNA RN Bargaining Team is committed to settling 

a fair contract for SLH RNs with No Takeaways. CNA is 

prepared to return to the bargaining table 

immediately and for as long as it takes to reach a fair 

and just settlement! 
 

CNA Registered Nurses at Alta/ Bates, Mills/ 

Peninsula, Eden/ San Leandro, Novato and Solano 

have all voted to authorize additional strikes, if 

necessary, with Sutter Delta voting next Tuesday. 
 

Your RN bargaining team remains committed, as we 

have been since the beginning of this fight, to winning 

a fair contract for SLH RNs. Our desire is to reach a 

new contract through good-faith negotiations. Our 

position remains-a fair contract with NO TAKEAWAYS! 

 
For more information, contact an RN bargaining team 

member or CNA Labor Representative Benjamin Elliott at 

belliott@calnurses.org or 510.273.2278 
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